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Dear Parent, 
 
This is to inform you that online classes for the 1st term of academic year 2020-2021 will 
continue until 30th June 2020, Tuesday instead of 18th June 2020, Thursday.  
 
The number of additional working days will be adjusted in the winter holidays which has been 
scheduled from 08th December 2020, Tuesday instead of 20th December 2020, Sunday. Classes 
will resume after the winter break on 03rd January 2021, Sunday. 
 
On this regard, the summer holidays for students will start from 01st July 2020, Wednesday to 
31st August 2020, Monday and the classes will resume from 01st September 2020, Tuesday. 
 
However, the school office will remain open as per the below timing: 
 
Sunday to Thursday        :  08:00 am to 12:30 pm 
                             
  
Fee Payment – 2nd Term 2020-2021 
 
Please note that the fee for the next term (August to November) is due on 01st September 2020. 
Parents can make the payment during summer holidays as per your convenience to avoid last-
minute rush. 

Regards  
TSPS 

 
 
 

 
 

 
   


